
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date October 13, 2021 

To Town of Cumberland Planning Board 

From Carla Nixon, Town Planner 

Subject Banfield Zone Change Request 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

This is a request for a recommendation to the Town Council for a zone change. This zone change 

would affect only one lot, as shown on the attached plan. It is a triangular, 1.2 acre parcel located 

at the intersection of the Old Gray Road and Route 100 (aka, Gray Road).  There is an existing 

house on the parcel. The request is being made by the property owner of that lot who would like 

to split his property to build another house on the new lot. The property is currently located in 

the VOC1 district which does not permit single family homes. The zone change would shift the 

lot from the VOC 1 district to the VMDR zoning district which is located across the Old Gray 

Road from the parcel. (While the Town has tried to retain land along Route 100 for commercial 

uses by restricting single family residential uses, this particular parcel may not be developed as a 

commercial use since the Maine Department of Transportation has denied a request by the 

property owner for an entrance permit from Route 100.) 

 

The Town Council Ordinance Committee forwarded the request to the Town Council for 

consideration and the Council has now forwarded it to the Planning Board for a 

recommendation.  
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